
 PHYSICS DEPARTMENT MEETING 
 

Meeting was held on Thursday, October 18, 2012 
1:00pm – 1:50pm 

Physics 101 
 
Attendees: S. Stolovy, K. Strohmaier, E. Goldmann, D. Wright, S. Prieto, V. Lloyd, Keig, J. 
Shankweiler 
 
Notes taken by S. Prieto 
 

1. Planning/Planbuilder 
Eyal is the plan leader, give him your comments. 

 
2. Curriculum 

Phys. 3A/3B have been submitted in Curricunet and are being reviewed. Phys 2A/2B will 
be reviewed in Spring. 
 

3. Physics 2A data for summer schedule 
Data generated by Susana and Jean indicate two physics 2A sections in summer would 
better serve students than one 2A and one 2B section. For Astronomy, Vincent agreed to 
offer one section each of Astronomy 20 and 25 to offer variety to students. 
 

4. Faculty hiring 
The request has been submitted for two full time hire for Fall 2013.  
 

5. Planetarium Shows 
Currently, dates are scheduled for October 27, at 3pm, November 16 at 7pm and 
December 8 at 3pm. 
 

6. Observatory work days 
Dave Wright will put notes for items to surplus and facilities will be notified to move 
cabinets to other areas.   
 

7. SLOs 
Susana will be collecting data this semester. Vincent will submit program assessments 
from previous data. 


